
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 

‘Dinomania’ Workshop 
 
 

10th January 2025 
      

Dear Parents/Carers       

    

Year 2 Dinosaur Workshop. 
 

                                  

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to be immersed in a hands-on 

event focusing on Mary Anning and Dinosaurs. 

 

When: Wednesday 19th March 2025 

Time: This event will take part in the school day and will take place in school. 

Cost: Voluntary contribution of £8.67 towards the costs to be paid via 

ParentPay by Monday 3rd February. If you have any issues with regards to 

payment, please see or email Mrs Gordon in confidence.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 


